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WHOLE SCHOOL 

KITCHEN NEWS 

Please see attached our lunch menu for the week beginning 2nd October. 

UNIFORM REMINDER  

Please could we remind you that children should not wear personal hoodies on PE days, they 
should wear their school sweatshirt or cardigan over the top of their PE tshirt. Should a child be in 
their own hoodie, they will be provided with a pre loved school sweatshirt to wear. 

Also, any earrings to be worn should be studs and not dangly earrings.  This is part of our uniform 
policy. 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM 

We do have a supply of second hand uniform in the School Office, jumpers, cardigans, trousers, a 
few jackets, shoes and skirts.  Please come and see us if this is something we can help you with. 

YEAR GROUPS 
YEAR 3 

FOREST SCHOOL 

Just a reminder that Year 3 will be taking part in Forest School again on Monday.  Please ensure 
your child comes to school in some old clothes, with spare school clothes in their bag. 

WELCOME TO YEAR 3 MEETING FOR PARENTS: FRIDAY 6TH OCTOBER 

We would like to welcome our new Year 3 parents who have joined the school in September to 
come and meet Miss Russell, Head of Year 3 and our Headteachers on Friday 6th October. We 
would like to see how you and your children have settled in to our school. We will be serving coffee 
from 9am – 10am in our dining room so do please come in and chat with us and let us know how 
you have found our school as a new parent and your views on the transition to junior school. 

We will be able to provide any information around Class Dojo, Times Tables Rockstars and any 
other queries that you may have. 

We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible. 



WELCOME TO YEARS 4, 5 AND 6 MEETING FOR NEW PARENTS : WEDNESDAY 11TH 
OCTOBER (9.00AM – 10.00AM) 

We would like to welcome our new parents who have joined the school in years 4,5 and 6 to come 
and meet the Headteachers on Wednesday October 11th . We would like to see how you and your 
children have settled in. We will be serving coffee from 9am – 10am in our dining room so do please 
come in and chat with us and let us know how you have found our school as a new parent. 

If you would like drop in and see the Headteachers as an existing parent, please come at 
10am and share any feedback with us. 

YEAR 6  

OCELOT CLASS 

Just a reminder that Ocelot Class have swimming again on Tuesday 3rd October.  Please ensure 
your child has their swimming kit in school. 

LEMUR CLASS ASSEMBLY – WEDNESDAY 11th OCTOBER 

We are delighted to invite the parents of the children in Lemur Class (Miss Williams) to come 
along to their assembly on Wednesday 11th October at 9.10am and will last for approximately 20 
minutes.  We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible. 

TERM DATES 

Friday 6th October   Welcome to Year 3 Parents (see details above) (9.00am – 10.00am) 
 
Tuesday 10th October  Year 4 Trip to Beaney Museum (Lion and Gecko Classes) 
 
Wednesday 11th October Welcome to New Parents (Years 4, 5 and 6) (see details above) 

(9.00am – 10.00am) 
 
Wednesday 11th October Lemur Class Assembly (9.10am)   
 
Monday 16th October  Parents Evening (more details to follow) 
 
Tuesday 17th October  Parents Evening (more details to follow) 
 
Tuesday 17th October  Year 4 Trip to Beaney Museum (Meerkat and Turtle Classes)  
 
Wednesday 18th October Last day of Term 1 
 
Monday 30th October  First day of Term 2 
 
Monday 30th October  Flu Immunisation Vaccination 
 
Tuesday 31st October  Individual School Photographs 
 


